
Dear NAHMA Members, 
  
Recently, HUD released guidance on two provisions in the Housing Opportunity Through Modernization 
Act (HOTMA) regarding implementation of housing quality standards for Housing Choice Voucher 
(HCV) and Project-Based Voucher (PBV) programs.  
  
The notice provides guidance on provisions effective April 18, 2017 relating to the initial inspection of 
dwelling units. The decision to implement these provisions rests with the individual public housing 
authority (PHA). 
  
The two HOTMA provisions discussed in this guidance do not remove the requirement that the PHA 
conduct an inspection prior to making a housing assistance payment (HAP), but give PHAs two options 
for bringing units under HAP contract (or, in the case of PBV, approving occupancy and the execution of 
a lease) more quickly. These options may be especially useful for PHAs operating in tight rental markets, 
where the ability to approve a unit and execute a HAP contract with the landlord more quickly could 
improve families’ ability to use their vouchers to lease housing.  
  
A PHA may choose to adopt neither, one, or both of the following provisions: 
  

         The first provision allows a PHA to approve the assisted tenancy and make HAPs on a unit that 
fails to meet HQS, provided the unit only has non-life-threatening (NLT) deficiencies.  
  

         The second provision allows the PHA to approve assisted tenancy of a unit prior to the HQS 
inspection if the property has passed an alternative inspection within the past 24 months.  

  
To read the attached notice online, please click here. For  more information on HOTMA, please click 
here. 
  
Thanks, 
Juliana 
  

Juliana Bilowich, Government Affairs Coordinator 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.116 Email jbilowich@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 
multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 
housing. 
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